
  
 

 

 
TEXAS TECH UNIVERSITY HEALTH SCIENCES CENTER 

Senate Resolution 22.19 

(Stating the sentiments of the Student Senate honoring the memory and legacy of Dr. Tom 
McGovern.) 

  
WHEREAS, the TTUHSC Student Senate would like to extend its deepest condolences to the 
friends and family of Dr. Tom McGovern, who passed away on March 21, 2022, and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. McGovern came to Lubbock as a Roman Catholic priest from County Cork, 
Ireland, and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. McGovern dedicated his life to being an inspirational teacher, mentor, 
colleague, and faculty member of the TTUHSC School of Medicine Department of Psychiatry 
for more than 40 years, and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. McGovern was also the Founding Director of the TTUHSC School of Medicine 
Center for Ethics, Humanities, and Spirituality, and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. McGovern was a voice of compassion and a constant advocate for the most 
vulnerable, and 
  
WHEREAS, the following statements describe the positive impact Dr. McGovern had on others, 
as said by his friends and colleagues, during the Thomas F. McGovern, EdD Celebration of Life 
on Friday, March 25th, and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. Steven Berk says, “Dr. McGovern was the most honorable righteous man I have 
ever known. He saw the good and potential in everyone, no matter their addiction or sin. He 
taught us how far simple kindness can go,” and 
  
WHEREAS, Dr. Allan Haynes says, “Tom was the spirit and soul of the Health Sciences Center. 
He left a legacy of grace and kindness,” and 
  
WHEREAS, a compilation of medical student testimonials says, “Both his door and heart were 
always open. His goal was to always check in on us and listen to what we had to say. Dr. 
McGovern was amazing at teaching others how to be healers,” and 
  




